Great Books Discussions Scheduled

The Great Books adult education program—a group of discussions on the books that have affected history—begins its new year with a series of meetings in the next few days.

A discussion of "The Dwarf" by Par Lagervist will be held at the home of Mr. and Mrs. Richard Halle, 3832 Calle Ensenada at 7:45 p.m. tomorrow. Mrs. Susan Smith, area director from Los Angeles, will lead the talking.

On Monday, Mrs. Smith will meet with potential first year members of the program at 7:30 p.m. in the teen room of the downtown library.

On Tuesday at 7:45 p.m., Clinton E. Jarvis and Tom Weinzapfel will lead a second-year group discussion of "Ecclesiastes" at 151 S. Tucson Blvd.

Those interested may get information by contacting the main library, the Himmel Park branch library or Mrs. James E. McDonald, volunteer organizer.